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30 Individuals Needed for San Diego Travel  

November 2 through November 26, 2024 
 

The JPLRC approved up to 30 Local 13 individuals (Class “A” or Class 

“B”, based on seniority) to work for the period November 2, 2024 

through November 26, 2024 to help fill the increased labor demand in 

the Port of San Diego as well as five cruise operations during the same 

period.  

 

The approved travelers will be paid guaranteed travel pay and lodging. 

 

If there is a circumstance where less individuals that sign up, work, but 

Local 13 travelers outside of the approved traveler list receive a job 

opportunity in San Diego, then those individuals, up to 30, shall receive 

travel pay and paid lodging (e.g. 12 of the 30 approved travelers work a 

shift, and 18 non-approved travelers work). 

  

Sign-ups will be available in the Meat Locker at the Dispatch Hall 

Thursday, October 24, 2024. 

 
 

Fraternally, 

Gary Herrera   Mario Medina       Gabe Zuniga 

President    Vice President       Secretary/Treasurer 


